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To: Lorraine D. Hunt OIRA ECON GUIDE/OMB/EOP@EOP 

cc:  
Subject: Comments on the Draft Guidelines 
 
 
Lorraine Hunt, Office of Information and Regulatory Affairs 
Office of Management and Budget 
NEOB 
 
Room 10202 
725 17th Street, NW 
 
Washington, DC 20503 
 
Dear Ms. Hunt: 
 
I am writing to urge that you not move forward with your guidance on 
cost-benefit analysis (known as the OMB Draft Guidelines for the Conduct of 
Regulatory Analysis and the Format of Accounting Statements).  Surely, as a 
matter of principle, one life should not be valued more than another.  In 
addition, I am very concerned that this analysis could water down 
anti-pollution regulations and harm the health of senior citizens. 
 
 
I hope you will not encourage this unfair and health threatening direction. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Sandra Mardigian 
260 Marion Avenue 
Mill Valley CA 94941 USA 
Phone: 415.380.0687 
Fax: 415.380.0688 
 
 
 
 

 


